

GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR

RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800022

Letter No BSU(Regulation)-39/2017- 1429 /GS (I) Dated- 08/08/2025 From,

Robert L. Chongthu

Principal Secretary to Governor

To,

The Vice Chancellor B.R.A. Bihar University Muzaffarpur

Subject- Regarding conduct of Common Entrance Test (CET) for four year B.A.-B.Ed. & B.Sc.-B.Ed. Integrated course 2025.

Sir,

I am directed to inform that the Hon'ble Chancellor after due consideration has been pleased to nominate B.R.A. Bihar University, Muzaffarpur as Nodal University to conduct Combined Entrance Test (CET) for four year B.A-B.Ed. & B.Sc.-B.Ed. Integrated course 2025.

Schedule of CET must be communicated to this Secretariat before one week after fixation of date.

Yours faithfully

Sd/(Robert L. Chongthu)

Principal Secretary to Governor

Memo No BSU(Regulation)-39/2017-1429 /GS(I) Dated-08/08/2025

- (1) Copy forwarded to the Special Secretary, Educaiton Department, Government of Bihar, Patna/ All the Vice-Chancellors, Universities of Bihar (Except Bihar Agriculture University, Sabour, Bihar Animal Sciences University, Patna and A.K.U., Patna).
- (2) Copy forwarded to the Principal Secretary, Information and Public Relations Department, Govt. of Bihar, Patna for its publication in the Official Gazette.
- (3) Copy forwarded to O.S.D to Hon'ble Governor/P.S. to Principal Secretary/O.S.D. (J)/Additional Secretary for information.
- (4) Copy forwarded to the In-Charge NIC for uploading on the website of Raj Bhavan, Patna/custodian Guard File for record/All Assistant, University Section.

For information and necessary action.

Principal Secretary to Governor

OSD (1) Letter page 450